
Internet Safety Day 2017: Year 1 
 

In Year 1, the children have been thinking about sharing images online.  

We know that we need to be careful about putting photographs of ourselves and on the 
internet “We must check with our mummy or daddy first”. We know you should not 
put any of our personal details online “Our personal details are just for us, we do not 
share them. Things like our names and where we live.” 

The children have been designing an ‘All about me’ collage picture that represents their 
personalities without giving away any of their personal information.  


